
 NOTICE OF 

PROVISIONAL APPOINTMENT 

 

 

 

Due to the resignation of Paul Hinkson, effective   

August 19, 2025, the Janesville Union Elementary 

School District Board of Trustees made a 

provisional appointment to fill the vacancy at the 

September 16, 2025, Board meeting.  

 

Trisha Lilly was named the provisional appointee. 

 

Unless a petition calling for a special election, 

containing a sufficient number of signatures, is filed 

at the Lassen County Office of Education within 30 

days of the date of the provisional appointment, the 

appointment shall become effective. 

 
 

 

 
 

Posting Date:  September 17, 2025 
       4:00 p.m. 


